Cottonwood School District #242
NOTICE OF SALE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Board of Trustees of Jt. School District #242,
Idaho and Lewis Counties, pursuant to Section 33-601, Idaho Code, as amended, has
determined that it is in the best interest of said school district to sell property as scen on
the Cottonwood School District Website.

Said property will be sold by sealed bids only to the highest bidder. Bid Sheets can be
printed from the website at www.sd242.o1g

The District reserves the right to reject any or all bids.

Sealed bids must be submitted on or before June 27 at 12:00 p.m. to the Cottonwood
School District at 1916 East Street. Bids need to have a price as well as the name of the
machine. They will be publicly opened and read aloud at that time.

Pictures of the property to be sold may be seen on the district website at www.sd242.org
or inspected at Prairie High School at 453 Keuterville Road by appointment only. Please
email Jon Rehder at rehderj@sd242.0org Matt Elven at elven@sd242.org Rick Forsmann
at rickforsmann(@sd242.org

Bid winners must remove items no later than June 30, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. unless other

arrangements are made.
PDeive Ulerd

Clerk of the Board

Cottonwood Jt. School Dist, 242
1916 East Street
Cottonwood, ID 83522
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